
 You are cordially invited to attend  
an evening of dinner and dancing  

 
in honor of the installation of 

 

Saturday, December 18, 2022 
5:30pm Dinner 

6:30pm Havdalah 

7:00pm Program 

 
Oakland Mills Interfaith Center 

5885 Robert Oliver Place, Columbia, MD 21045 

 

B’Mitzvah Chic Attire 

Please RSVP by December 9, 2022 


